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~  A Word from the Board ~ 
  

Happy Fall PSE Families! 

We have a lot of activities planned for the rest of 2015 for you 

and your kids! 

 

We hope you can make it to our Monster Bash on Friday 

10/30/15, starting at 6pm.  We have been busy planning a fun, 

safe, evening.  Please come dressed in your costume and bring 

your camera. 

 

We don’t have school on Friday 11/6 – so plan on attending 

 our Annual Movie night on Thursday, 11/5, in the school gym.  

The doors open at 6:30 pm, the movie starts at 7.  We will be 

selling tickets  at the door and we will be watching “Inside 

Out.” 

 

We also have spots available for the Fall Scrapbook Day. If 

you need some uninterrupted time to get your scrapbooks  

further along, this day is for you.  It is always a lot of fun. 

 

As Thanksgiving draws near, it reminds me to be more  

thankful. We, as parents, have a lot to be thankful for at PSE.  

We have outstanding, dedicated, committed administration,  

teachers and support staff.  Our custodians work hard to keep 

our school clean, inside and out.  Our bus drivers make sure our 

kids are safe every day.  Our cafeteria ladies carefully prepare 

100’s of meals daily to nourish our children.  We are so very 

blessed to have our children surrounded by these amazing  

people. 

 

If you get the chance, write a small note to someone at PSE 

who has made a difference for you or your child. Kind words of 

appreciation often can make someone’s day even  

better, bring a smile to their face, and spring to their step. 

 

Enjoy this special time of year with your families. 

 

Kara Reynolds 

PSE PTO Treasurer 

 
 

 

 

November  & December 
Dates To Remember: 
 
Papa John’s Day          Nov 4  
Movie Night        Nov 5 
Spirit Stick Sales        Nov 5 
Fall Scrapbooking Day        Nov 7 
Spirit Stick Sales        Nov 19 
Chick-fil-A Fundraiser          Dec 1 
Pancakes With Santa          Dec 4 

 

November 2015 

News to You 

facebook.psepto.org www.psepto.org 

2015-2016 PSE PTO Officers 
 

Dawna Currigan - President 
Tonya Steinmeyer - Vice President 

Kara Reynolds - Treasurer 
Erica Lehmann - Secretary 

Email:  PSEPTO@HOTMAIL.COM 

 

PSE Fall Crop  

Scrapbook Day  
November 7th 

9 A.M. - 9 P.M. 

See page 5 for details 

http://facebook.psepto.org/
http://facebook.psepto.org/
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NOVEMBER SPIRIT STICKS 

New 2015-2016 Spirit Rings 
 

$5 includes Eagle Spirit Stick! 
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Box Top Collection Dates 

 

November 19th 

December 21st 

January 21st 

February 18th 

March 1th 

April 21st  (last collection for year) 

 

*see page 6 for October’s Box Top  

 

THANK YOU  
for your support on 

Chevy’s night! We raised 
$60.72 for  

Progress South! 

Easy ways to Donate to the PTO 
Shop these places & a % of purchase goes to PSE PTO 

Schwan’s 

www.schwans-cares.com/c/22647,  
type in PSE as campaign name or ID # 22647,  

click Shop to Give, Shop Now, have fun shopping! 

eScrip 
Sign-up at any event or go to www.escrip.com,  

select Progress South Elementary,  
create an account & show your card when you shop 

at Schnuck’s & other participating retailers. 

We raised $79.14 from 
Schnucks just by PSE  

families using their  
eScrip Cards!  
THANK YOU! 

 

Volunteers play a key role at PSE.  

Parents, grandparents & former  

students assist in classrooms, help 

monitor lunch & recess, work at PTO 

events and other school activities, as 

well as contribute donations when re-

quested. As a member of PTO your 

email will be added to our volunteer 

list. Every time a volunteer or donation 

is needed, a SignUpGenius email will go 

out and you can choose to help or not. 

So, be on the lookout for many oppor-

tunities to lend a hand at PSE! 

http://www.schwans-cares.com/c/22647
http://www.escrip.com
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FALL FUNDRAISER 

We would like to thank everyone for their participation in the Fall 
Fundraiser. We raised over $12,000 for Progress South! 

Our top seller was Sidney Burke and Mrs. Barnfield’s class won 
the pizza party for their efforts. 

We would also like to apologize for any inconveniences during 
Thursday evening’s order pick up. There were a few difficulties 

and unforeseen hiccups  in using a new company and we        
appreciate your patience while we worked through them.  

A huge THANK YOU to ALL OF YOU for supporting Progress 
South. We will keep you updated  on what is purchased with the 

funds throughout the year. 

 

  PSE Family Movie Night 

 

Join us Thursday, November 5th at 7:00 PM 

(doors open at 6:30 PM) 

In the Gym to watch Inside Out! 

 

All tickets are $5 each and include admission, 

popcorn, beverage and candy. 

 

All students must be accompanied by an adult.  

Seating is limited to 300 guests. 

Bring a blanket and we will provide the 

 entertainment! 

 

Tickets will be sold at door. 

 

Any questions, please contact Amy Micke at 

636-399-7089. 

 
Pancakes 

With Santa 
 

Friday, December 4th 
 
  Seating Times 
  5:30, 6:15, 7:00 
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Congratulations to the Following Classrooms! 

Here are the winners of the traveling trophy for the month of  October. These classes collected the most Box 
Tops for their grade level! Below are the total Box Tops collected at PSE so far. Way to go PSE!  
 
A special thank you to those that took the time to TRIM their Box Tops (around the dotted line) before they sent 
them to school. Please take note that if the date is cut off we must throw them away. Keep working for that piz-
za party!  

 
 

 
 

Upcoming Collection Date:  November 19, 2015 
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